

9 May 2019

Sir David Sloman Regional Director NHS England and NHS Improvement Skipton House 80 London Road London SE1 6LH

Letter sent via Email

Sarah Mansuralli Chief Operating Officer NHS Camden Clinical Commissioning Group

sarah.mansuralli@nhs.net

Dear Sarah,

Launch of Public Consultation on Relocation of Moorfields Hospital

We discussed the consultation on ophthalmology services at the London Region Executive Team meeting of 23rd April 2019. I am writing to confirm as a co-commissioner we agreed the launch of the public consultation on the potential relocation of the Moorfields Hospital Old Street site. This decision was made in respect of NHS England Specialist Commissioned services only and is of course subject to CCG decision-making at the Committee in Common.

Yours sincerely,

Sir David Sloman

Regional Director (London)